
 World Transport Co., Ltd 
     
October 2024 

 

To Our Valued Customers, 

We hope this letter finds you well. We would like to express our sincere gratitude 
for your continued support and partnership. 

We are pleased to inform you that our company name will change from World 
Transport Co., Ltd. to MOL ACE TRANSPORT Co., Ltd. effective November 1, 
2024. In line with this change, we would like to provide you with the following 
information regarding the necessary procedures for transactions after November 1. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
understanding and cooperation. 

Sincerely,  

World Transport Co., Ltd. 

 

Details 
 
1. Company Name Change: 

 
 New Company Name:  MOL ACE TRANSPORT CO., LTD.  

 
 Effective Date:      Friday, November 1, 2024 
 
Please note that our address, phone number, fax number, and email address 
will remain unchanged. 
 

2. Change of Bank Account Name:  
 

 Current Name:   WORLD TRANSPORT CO., LTD.  
 

 New Name:     MOL ACE TRANSPORT Co., Ltd. 
 
There will be no changes to the bank, branch, account type, or account 
number.  
 
The change of the bank account name is expected to be completed by 
December 2024. Until then, payments made to the old company name will 
still be accepted. However, from January 2025 onwards, we kindly ask you to 
make payments to the new company name.  
 
Our remittance name will also be updated to the new company name once the 
bank account name change is complete. 

  



 World Transport Co., Ltd 
     

 

3. Handling of Various Documents: 

i. Documents Addressed to Us 

Please address invoices, receipts, and other documents issued to us with 
the new company name from November 1, 2024, onwards. 

ii. Documents Issued by Us 

Invoices, receipts, and other documents issued by us will bear the new 
company name from November 1, 2024. Please note that invoices for 
transactions accepted under the old company name may be issued using 
the new company name. 

4. Issuance of B/L: 

From November 1, 2024, the company name listed as the Agent on the B/Ls will 
be changed to the new company name. Corrections (reissuance) of B/Ls issued 
before November 1, 2024, will also be made under the new company name. 

5. Handling of Contracts: 

All contracts currently in place between your company and ours will remain 
valid after the company name change. If you wish to reissue contracts under the 
new company name, please contact our representative. 

 
6. Contact Information: 

 
For inquiries regarding B/L:  

mtrsm-molam@molgroup.com  (Sales & Marketing Department)  
 

For other inquiries:  
mtrca@molgroup.com      (Corporate Administration Department) 
 

 

 


